
Home Security Inspections 
Burglar Alarm System 

 
Here is the list of requirements as set by the Texas Department of Insurance for a 

possible reduction in homeowner’s insurance premiums on alarm systems. 
 

 
• All exterior structure openings must be contacted. This includes all doors and 

windows. 
 
• The system must have an audible alarm that can be heard inside and outside the 

house. 
 
• All equipment is U.L. approved. 
 
• The system must be monitored by an outside agency that is U.L. approved. 
 
• Sales, service, installation and monitoring of the system are done in compliance 

with the Private Investigations & Private Security Agencies Act. 
 
• Motion sensors and/or glass break sensors do not apply to this reduction. 
 
 
If your house meets these requirements, you could be eligible for a 15% 

reduction in your homeowner’s insurance premiums. 
 
Contact the Crime Prevention Unit of the Amarillo Police Department if 

you have any questions or to set up an appointment. 
 

Crime Prevention Unit 
378-4257 
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